SHARE YOUR IDEAS!

The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) is seeking input on the draft Purpose and Need, Range of Alternatives under consideration, and conceptual solutions for the Grant Marsh Bridge and I-94/I-194 roadways in the Midway area between Bismarck and Mandan.

Please let us know your thoughts! Comments will be accepted by mail or email until December 22, 2023. Public input meeting materials are available via the project website (www.dot.nd.gov/midway-grantmarsh).

This self-addressed comment card can be tri-folded and mailed or scanned and emailed to the project manager at the contact information listed on the backside.

Name:			 	
Phone:				
E-mail:				
Comments:				
	NORTH			
		Transperiation	 	
			 	



I-94 Midway Grant Marsh Bridge Engineering and Feasibility Study

Bismarck, ND & Mandan, ND

COMMENT FORM





Fold Here

Theresa Maahs Stantec Mandan, ND 58554

100 Collins Avenue, Suite 101

Fold Here

Theresa Maahs, Project Manager Contact Information:

Phone: (612) 712-2083

E-mail: theresa.maahs@stantec.com